
 

 

Chairperson’s report 2019 

 

2019 was the thirteenth year as a club which continuing to progress and grow in experience 

Total membership remains similar to previous years and it is good to continue to see newer 

members attending regular training sessions and becoming established.  It is also good to see the 

progression and enthusiasm of our juniors and their families.  Their success in the West Midlands 

Triathlon Awards is evidence of this. Their support of each other is a joy to behold and it is pleasing 

to see this supportive attitude also amongst the adult members 

This year the club achieved the award for Triathlon England club of the year which is a testament to 

those instrumental in setting up the club and laying the foundations on which the club has been built 

and progressed.  Huge thanks go to all those committee members, coaches and everyone else 

through the years who have freely given their time, dedication and experience to get the club to this 

position.  

The Management Committee will continue to be open to the views and opinions of its members to 

ensure that the club continues to meet the changing needs of the membership and the governing 

bodies. 

We will always face challenges as a club as we continue to evolve.   This year the committee took 

swift action following a test of our safeguarding policies and lessons learned from the experience will 

ensure that they remain as tight as possible. 

I believe the club to be in excellent health as we continue to progress. 

 

Karen Dennett 

NTC Chairperson 

 

 

 


